
March 27, 2022 

Dear Parents, Teachers, Staff and Community Members of Hollins High School this is 
Principal Robert Florio with your weekly update: 

 Final grades for quarter 3 have been extended in are due into FOCUS this Monday 
March 29 at 4 pm.  Final grades can be viewed after 4 pm on Monday March 28 

 Attendance is integral for your student’s success. Please ensure that they attend 
school on time, dressed for success and ready to learn 

o The fourth quarter and final exams make up nearly two thirds of your 
student’s final grade 

o This quarter we will test for the FSA/EOC examinations that help determine 
the level courses your students will be in as well as our school grade 

o We also test AP and AICE courses that can determine and award college 
credit for our students 

o It is important that we keep our focus and remain diligent as we look to 
complete this school year in a successful fashion 

 Extended Learning will continue every Monday through Thursday in our Media 
Center from 2 to 3 pm. Teachers from all core area academics are available to assist 
your student with homework, test preparation and tutoring 

 We are encouraging all 9th and 10th grade students to bring their issued lap top 
computer to class every day. Students in 9th and 10th grade will need and use their 
laptop to take spring EOC and FSA examinations. Any student in 9th or 10th grade 
that have not been issued a laptop should see their administrator for distribution. 
Personally laptops/computers cannot be used on any school, county, or state 
assessment 

Enjoy the rest of your evening surrounded by good friends and family in good health and 
high spirits! 

See you at the top! 


